
We are excited to be taking part in the 
“Spotacular” fundraising day for     

Children in Need on                           
Friday 18th November 2022. 

 

This will be a non-uniform day and  
children can come to school wearing 

Pudsey Bear themed clothing, anything 
spotty or Pudsey accessories for a  

suggested donation of £1.00. 
 

We will have a fun filled day with    
Pudsey themed games and activities. 


